
Important Notice 

For questions or concerns please reach out to our Executive Director of Community Affairs 
Joannene Kidder (917) 682-1982 or JKidder@dot.nyc.gov  

For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311. 
your city. your needs. 

your number.

Greenpoint
Avenue Bridge

Community Board No. 
1K, 2Q

Brooklyn & Queens

March 2023

Ydanis Rodriguez, Commissioner

Saturday March 25 & Sunday, March 26th

7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Single westbound lane closure  

Two way traffic maintained in eastbound direction

The NYC DOT Division of Bridges will conduct maintenance repairs on the 
Greenpoint Avenue Bridge over Newtown Creek according to the schedule below. As 
a result, a single-lane travel lane closure is required in the Brooklyn bound direction. 
Two way traffic and the bike lane will be maintained in the eastbound travel lanes. 
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